




OFFICIAL 

Government 

of South Australia 

Department for 
Energy and Mining 

further $6.1 million to be borne by consumers. Instead of reprioritising capitar expenditure 
projects and reporting an underspend, the Department would have preferred that ElectraNet 

focus on completing Project EnergyConnect to more promptly realise the benefits to 
consumers of lower prices and improved energy security, 

If you have any further queries, please contact Mr Andrew Schultz on 8429 4848. 

Yours sincerely 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, Energy and Technical Regulation 
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